
TOWN OF LOVELL  

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

November 25, 2014 

Attendance; Turf Ramsden, Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Larry Fox, John Carter, and Ed Ryan. 

1. Approved Nov. 18, 2014 minutes. 

2. Reviewed and signed the Warrant. 

3. Received a budget request from Stoneham Rescue. 

4. Received a request from Dave Mason for an addition to the Veterans Memorial. 

5. John Carter came in to discuss resigning from his position on the school board. 

6. Ed Ryan came in to discuss some planning board issues; we will attend the next planning board 

meeting and meet with town counsel. We all agreed that all property’s within the shoreline 

zoning regulations going forward will require a planning board site visitation to determine all 

regulations are met before a permit may be issued. 

7. Larry reported an estimated price of $4,000 – 4,500 to remove pine trees along the road at the 

No. Lovell Cemetery, also the need for roads requiring removal of the top-soil and laying of 

gravel he will work up an estimate. Construction of a small moveable shed to hold sand for 

Lovell residents for safety concerns around loading equipment was agreed should be built, and 

placed in a convenient location. 

8. We will contact Professional Engineering Design to arrange a viewing of the Hebron salt shed 

with a similar concrete wall construction as discussed. 

9. Adjourned;   9:00 


